Boston Asthma Nurses Collaborative (BANC)

F I The Boston Public Health
Commission (BPHC)
coordinates the Boston Asthma
Nurses Collaborative (BANC),
a supportive network specifically
created for asthma nurses and
clinical professionals in similar
roles caring for those with
asthma in schools, child care,
community health centers,
hospitals and health maintenance
organizations in Boston.

BANC Benefits: How you can participate:

= Keep up-to-date on the best _ _
: , + Quarterly in-person meetings at BPHC.
practices regarding asthma , _
i + Keep posted via email announcements
care and community resources

Available.
= Network with peers and

about information, updates and
opportunities in the field.

+ Participate in webinars on key topics.

experts in the field. )
P + Share resources and connect with

= Discuss challenges and :
colleagues who understand your unique role.

strategies in improving asthma

care.
Get support to become a Nationally

Certified Asthma Educator (AE-C)

= Contribute to improving
communication and

coordination between schools, BPHC and Partners Asthma Center have joined
together to offer study and preparation support

roviders, families and .
p ’ for the AE-C exam to Boston professionals who are

community supports. ===> eligible to take the exam.
To sign up and for more Our priority is to standardize asthma knowledge and
information, contact asthma care across and beyond Boston.

617-534-2407
asthma@bphc.org

Click here to learn more.




